From: Alice Carr

Sent: 11 December 2023 12:46

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: S62A/2023/0026 Land West of Robin Hood Road, Elsenham

Dear Leanne

On behalf of MAG highways, we don't have any specific comments to make but invite the
Inspector to take account of the cumulative impact from the development coming forward
in this location.

Kind regards

Alice Carr

Senior Planner
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https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.magairports.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Csection62a%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C97efee04f97f495eb95f08dbfa47215f%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C638378955648410131%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uQQDnlbOw6BVceFcLh1MFkrEBCaMmkBcg38fJk1yT70%3D&reserved=0



